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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Michael Leaman  

Address 
9701 Meadowview Dr 
Newburg, Maryland 20664 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
The requirement of wearing face mask should not be made mandatory, it should be your choice. There's been many studies proving 
that the only mask that provide some protection are N95s and they're not even a 100 percent. Everywhere you go and people are 
wearing mask, majority of workers and civilians have them under their chin ,under there nose. "ITS POINTLESS" and every one can 
make their own choice, if you want to wear one then wear one, if you don't it's on you; they don't protect nothing at the end of the 
day. I feel as though it only will hurt the stores because wherever I go if they tell me I need a mask I simply leave and take my 
business elsewhere. If you believe they work, then you wear them and you'll be safe but not everyone should be forced to wear 
them and businesses shouldn't be punished. It's sad to look around when you're in a store and everyone is in a mask , so many 
people are brainwashed into being terrified. If you're scared stay home, do a store pick up but don't punish everyone we want 
normalcy, thank you.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  



2

This is an automated message generated by Granicus. Please do not reply directly to this email.  

 


